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June 6, 2016
China Shipping (North America) Agency Co., Inc. Announces Cessation of Operations 

Dear Respected Customers and Vendors,

As part of the ongoing restructuring of China Shipping Container Lines in the United States, China Shipping (North America) Agency Co., Inc. (CSNA) announces it will cease its container operations June 30, 2016.

CSNA greatly appreciates the strong support we have been provided over the years. We are particularly thankful for the continuing confidence we have been shown throughout this year, with a vast number of longstanding and new customers signing service contracts with us. We wish to assure all our valued customers that all effective service contracts will continued to be honored in their entirety. 

Well-informed Account Executives and Customer Service Representatives will continue to provide the exceptional level of support you have become accustom to from CSNA.   
Sincerely,

China Shipping (North America) Agency Co., Inc.

11 Philips Parkway Montvale, New Jersey, U.S.A. 07645

